
                                         Contact Us 

Hempfield Church of the Brethren 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545  
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 

Josh Fulmer – Youth Minister 
Cell: 717-723-7732; E-mail: josh@hempfieldcob.org 

 Scheduled Day Off: Friday 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  
 

HCOB Family Facts 
General Offering for January 30, 2022 =  

General Fund $ 7913.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,512 

Building Fund for January 30, 2022 = $ 150.00                                     
Vegetable Beef Soup Fundraiser = $969.00 (to date) 

 
 

This Week @ H.C.O.B. 
Today:                                               Wednesday:  
                                                               7:00pm Choir Practice 
Monday:                                                Doug Off   
     Doug’s Day Off                            Thursday:  
     4pm Hempfield Jr High Soccer        4pm Hempfield Jr High Soccer 
     6:30pm Worship Team                     6:30pm (Zoom) Outreach Team 
Tuesday:                                            Friday:    
     8am Sewing Group                           Josh’s Day Off  
 

                                                  

Sunday, February 6, 2022 
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  PRELUDES   
  

  WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

   

  OUTREACH IN ACTION:  TJ & Kate Renninger, DiscipleMakers 

 

  CALL TO WORSHIP               Deuteronomy 8:5-14  
  

  PRAISE & WORSHIP Raise a Hallelujah 

 Mighty to Save 

 

  SCRIPTURE   Acts 6:1-7  

 

  MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

 

  SPECIAL MUSIC  Go Ye Into All the World 
       Sanctuary Choir 

 

  SCRIPTURE                        1 Timothy 5:1-16  
 

  MESSAGE                     WHO CARES? 

 

  DEACON/DEACON EMERITUS COMMISSIONING   
 
  HYMN  Blessed Be the Tie That Binds          #421   

 

*BENEDICTION  

 

  *POSTLUDE    

   *Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

                       Preacher – Pastor Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Morgan Flick 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton  

                       Praise Band Leader – Laura Meiser 

                       Sound Tech –Rich Bushong & Blaine Garber 

                        Video Tech – Dave Bendit 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD!  Next Sunday, Josh Fulmer will be preaching on  

Romans 11, 14.  Please read and prayerfully study this passage this week 

as we prepare to worship together.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



 
 

Food Pantry Needs 

Hempfield Food Pantry: Canned carrots, canned 

mixed vegetables, canned peaches, canned pears, 

canned sweet potatoes, elbow macaroni 

Manheim Central Food Pantry: baked beans, 

canned fruit, crackers, soup-vegetable beef &  

      clam chowder, spam, and tissues 

Both Pantries are in need of pasta (egg noodles, spaghetti, penna), pasta 

sauce, mac and cheese, peanut butter, large jelly (no glass containers 

please), canned corn, canned tomatoes, and cereal. 
 

 
Meal Ministry Fellowship & 

Hospitality, Community Care and 

Deacon Ministry teams are 

providing soups, applesauce, and 

breads to our church family. These 

items are primarily for our church  

         shut-ins who may be experiencing  

                    illness, or food shortage. 

 

            Future Soup Building Fundraisers: 

March 12 8-10:30 & 13 after the morning service - 

Chicken Noodle corn soup    Suggested donation is 

$10 per quart.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all the Birthday cards and wishes.   

The cards were so beautiful and meaningful.  I 

certainly miss everyone and think of you all often.  

Be blessed!  Jean Musser 

 

 

 

 

CHECK OUT THE “UP FOR GRABS” TABLE in the John Naas 

Hall. Take what you want. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HCOB’s Quilting Group would like to 

invite anyone interested in learning how 

to quilt to visit with us at church on 

Wednesday mornings, any time from 

8:00 to 11:00. You can observe our 

expert quilters as they hand-quilt the 

Disaster Relief quilts, and get one-on-one 

instruction during that time. If 

Wednesday mornings don’t work with 

your schedule, please contact Deb Bendit (717-808-8453) or 

quilterdeb60@gmail.com) to arrange a time that works for you. We look 

forward to helping you learn a new skill!  

 

*Please note that on the SECOND Wednesdays of the month the quilters 

and sewers come together to create and knot beautiful comforters, and you 

are most welcome to join us then also! If you can tie your shoes, you can 

knot a comforter! * 

 

Are you looking for ways to 
serve our church? You are 
invited to join our Media 
Team to support our video 
ministry. Would you like to 
enhance our worship services 
by creating or running what’s 
shown on the screen? Or help 
with recording the service and 
posting it to our website? Or 
help with livestreaming the 
service so more people can 
hear the Good News? 

 
 

"As each has received a gift, 
 use it to serve one another, as 
good stewards of God's varied 

grace” (1 Peter 4:10) 

 
Please contact Dave Bendit at davebend58@gmail.com or 
717.917.9872 for more info. We’re looking for people who have a 
heart to serve. And rest assured, we’ll provide ample training for 
you to understand and grow. Thanks! 
 

Announcements 
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Sermon Notes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


